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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury

Executive Vice President
Power Supply

P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-400/89-23

Thank you for your response of December 8, 1989, and Supplemental Response of
March 29, 1990, to our Notice of Violation issued on November 8, 1989,
concerning activities conducted at your Shearon Harris facility. h'e have
evaluated your responses and found that they meet the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

h'e appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

tsr

cc: R. B. Richey, Manager
Harris Nuclear Project
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

C. S. Hinnant
Plant General Manager
Harris Nuclear Project
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

(cc: Cont'd on page 2)

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

9004240407 5000'400
9004iS

pDR AgQCK 0
pDC

Q



I

Carolina Power and Light Company 2

D. L. Tibbitts, Director
Reaulatory Compliance
Harris Nuclear Project
P. 0. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

Richard E. Jones
General Counsel
Carolina Power 5 Light Company
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
N. C. Department of Environment,

Health 5 Natural Resources
P. 0. Box 27687
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687

bcc: C. Barth, OGC

A. Upchurch, Chairman, Triangle J
Council of Governments

Document Control Desk

NRC Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 3158
New Hill, NC 27562
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